Ottawa, Ontario
K1A 0A2

July 17, 2017

Dear Ms. Heim:

Thank you very much for the special edition Canada 150 piece designed by your father, Mr.
Steve Heim.

What a lovely piece to commemorate Canada 150 with! This year provides us with the
opportunity to reflect on what our country means to us, and how we can work together to
make it even better in the future. It is great to hear that most of your work suppotts industry
and natural resources in British Columbia and Alberta, and that you work with local and
Indigenous artists. It is businesses like this that make Canadians proud and successful. I truly
appreciate the thoughtful gesture of this gift.

Thank you once again. I wish you and the team at Brenco Industries all the best!

Please accept my warmest regards.

Sincerely,

Ms. Vanessa Heim
Strategic Development Manager
Brenco Industries Limited
10030 River Way
Delta, British Columbia
V4G 1M9



